Dear GSID Alumni in Myanmar

Posted on 2021 年 8 月 24 日 by alumni

Dear GSID Alumni in Afghanistan

Posted on 2021 年 8 月 24 日 by alumni

Peace message for the alumni in Myanmar

GSID Alumni Association Executive Board would like to show the deepest sympathy with our member in Myanmar and concern about the situation. On the 1st of February 2021, the military coup turned over the democratic administration. Since then, many Myanmar citizens have faced sufferings such as violence, human rights violations and the COVID-19 outbreak. We appreciate many alumni, as leaders of the society, who have worked for the peace and development of the county. We pray for the safety of you, your family and all people there. In cooperation with GSID and Nagoya University, we will do our best to support you. Please remember our all alumni about 2,200 from 94 countries are always with you.

Masato Noda

President, GSID Alumni Association, Nagoya University.